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Response to Discussion Paper on Environmental Charities

Sharing information on environmental problems and advocating for policy change that can prevent
environmental degradation is essential work which is undertaken by many environmental organisations. The
government should not be trying to dictate the nature of the work undertaken by these organisations by trying to
undermine their charity status. This work is supported in good faith by people contributing to these
organisations in an attempt to make progress on environmental issues.

At a time when trust in government is at a low point, it would seem to be very foolish to undermine
organisations in which people do place some trust.

Cristine Larner
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